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The last WICC annual meeting was organized in Lyon in late August, at the Medical school 
Lyon Est. 

The Cisp-Club held its last annual workshop in early September 2017 in Lyon, just after the 
WICC meeting. The next workshop will be held in October 2018 in Vannes. 

The CISP-Club has revised the French translation of the ICPC-2 (CISP-2), released in 2000, 
based on the last English reference version (ICPC-2e-v.7.0, February 2015).  

The French agency for shared health information systems (ASIP-santé) has finally paid the 
licence fees for ICPC-2 in spring 2018. The next steps should be to cooperate with EHR 
systems developers and to train firstly GP users and secondly teachers educating interns in 
general practice. We have already trained the pluriprofessional team of a private medical 
home in Toulouse and the team of the public student medical centre at Lyon University to use 
ICPC on a routine basis.  

Dr David Darmon, who is lecturer at the Department of general practice at the University of 
Nice, has created a pilot registration-based network in general practice: Primège PACA 
(http://www.chu-nice.fr/departement-sante-publique/recherche-epidemiologique/primege). 
The data collected in this network are classified according to the ICPC-2. 

The French College of GP teachers, in collaboration with the French College of general 
practice, is creating a nation-wide registration-based network in general practice, federating 
several university departments of general practice, to provide comprehensive data on general 
practice consultations. This project, entitled “PlatFORM”, is supported by the French public 
healthcare insurance. The data collected will be collected according to the ICPC-2. 

The 17th World Congress on Medical and Health Informatics (MEDINFO) will be held in 
Lyon in August 2019. The Cisp-Club is represented in the Organizing committee. 
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